School Attendance by Class

(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%)

Puffins 92.6% Owls 97% Flamingos 97.7% Eagles 94.3% Toucans 96.3% Whole School Attendance this week is 95.6%

Christmas Meal 18th December Every year we join together as a school community to prepare a special Christmas Lunch. On this day, everyone in school will have a hot lunch; there will be no packed lunches. During the morning, your child will prepare his/her own vegetables and make a party hat and a personalised place mat, ready for the meal.

It is a very special morning in school and the classrooms always reverberate with the happy sounds of children's laughter and Christmas Carols. Please send your child into school on the 18th with as many potatoes and vegetables as they would like to eat. Please also send in a clearly named potato peeler for use during the preparations; this should be handed to the class teacher for safekeeping first thing in the morning. School will provide the turkey, crackers, desserts and drinks. The cost is £2.20 per head as normal; there will be no charge for those receiving universal free school meals or free school meals.

School lunch will be followed by class parties. Children may bring a change of clothes if they wish. CD's of favourite music are welcomed; these should be clearly named and handed to the class teacher for safekeeping. Please note, the school is unable to accept responsibility for these items unless the aforementioned procedures are followed.

Outstanding Money We still have some monies outstanding for lunch money, afterschool and breakfast club. Please ensure this is paid and up to date by Tuesday 19th December.

Dates for your Diary and Reminders

Monday 18th December Whole school Christmas Lunch.

Tuesday 19th December School Finishes at 3.15 for the holidays.